

      MINUTES OF THE HUNTERS HILL BRIDGE CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING





           7 October 2020
PRESENT:   R. Templeton, B. Allen, L. Allen, F. Templeton, G. Lawson, H. Sharwood, K. De Palo
APOLOGIES:   C. Sheldrake, H. Hobbs
MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING:  Agreed 
BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MEETING: 
1. Saturday sessions:  Already cancelled due to lack of interest
2. GNOT Gold Points:  Matthew McManus has advised RT that these cannot be allocated to online sessions.  
3. AGM: KDP is still waiting for advice from Fair Trading about how to deal with nominations for Committee member. Committee agreed to defer agm to a date to be advised; KDP to send email to members advising that AGM has been deferred & seeking interest in vacant Committee position.  
CORRESPONDENCE: 


None
MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY:


New member – Michael Courtenay
NEW BUSINESS:

1. Payment for Online Directors:  Held over. 
2. Table Fees for Supervised: Agreed to a flat $10 for all supervised players.
3. Membership Fees: LA will advise members that m’ship fees now due, with advice that these fees are primarily to cover the ABF & NSWBA charges.

4. Advice to Members regarding Council Plans: Agreed that CS should advise members that Council is considering a number of options for Henley Community Centre. RT will write a pro forma letter for members to sign & send to Council after he’s seen what CS proposes to write.

5.  Set Up for Fridays: LA & KDP will set up room next Wednesday. A roster system will be implemented if Council requires Club to take down tables each week.
TREASURER’S REPORT:
              BA advised of a small profit for September of about $2K.
              Club received its 1st BBO/ABF payment.

              Yearly result for 2020 is roughly break even.

              The Committee authorised the purchase of a computer for the treasurer’s use of up to $500.

TOURNAMENT SECRETARY’S REPORT: 


No report
MASTERPOINT SECRETARY’S REPORT:
RT raised the issue of the 2021 booklet & calendar. Committee agreed to do nothing about these until there is some idea of what 2021 will look like in terms of f2f bridge. KDP will include advice about this in the agm email.
 

Meeting concluded 11.30am 


Next Meeting, 4 November 10.30am  
To Do:
1. CS to draft email to members advising what is happening with Council & asking for them to give Council feedback concerning the Club & Henley CC.
2. KDP to send email to members about deferral of agm, calendar & booklet.
